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Comment - Dear Members of the Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission, Please protect the 
vulnerable and expand the Medicaid eligible population to 133% of the Federal Poverty level. Access to 
affordable health care is a basic human right and should be available to all. We should take advantage of 
this opportunity to reduce the number of uninsured in Virginia. Thank you for considering my perspective in 
this important matter.
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